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“God alone has a world vision,
we have a limited vision,

the more we resemble Him,
the greater our vision.”

INDIA — 2014 PASTORS CONFERENCE

The Lord blessed our 6th Annual Pastors
Conference in India at the beginning of February. Our
team of 6 preachers spoke 33 times to 168 pastors
and approximately 400 college students. We are
deeply grateful for the opportunity to serve and
encourage the pastors of India and we thoroughly
enjoyed the fellowship we had with our team and
the WorldView Institute Students and staff.

Please pray for us as we plan the WorldView
Institute schedule for the 2014-15 school year. Due
to some shifting with our staff, we will be using more
guest teachers this year.

UGANDA — RUNYANKORE PROJECT
We are nearing the end of the checking
processes on the NT in the Runyankore language and
will be preparing to print in late 2014 or early 2015.
Please pray about helping with the $40,000
needed for printing.

UGANDA — MA’ADI PROJECT

Our team of translators-in-training have
completed 3 module classes learning the Greek
language. There are 3 more Greek modules planned
for them. In addition, we will add a module on Bible
Translation Principles later this year.

Please pray for our Associate, Sam Moss, and the
teaching team.

NEPAL —TIBETAN PROJECT

The second missionary family who will be
participating in this project arrived on the field one
month ago. The Luke Knickerbocker Family is getting
settled in and will be working with Justin Levine and
WorldView to translate the Scriptures for the Tibetan
languages.

Please pray about supporting this project at $50
or $100 per month. A few commitments at these
levels would helps us fund this project.
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CHINA — SARIKOLI TAJIK PROJECT

Our Associates, Tim & Cara Cleghorn are busy
with deputation. We will have the privilege of joining
them in a conference next week in Ocala, Florida.

The Sarikoli Tajik is a people group of over 40,000
in population is 100% Muslim with NO KNOWN
BELIEVERS and no written language. This is a huge
task...but EVERY people group on earth should have
a copy of God’s Word in their own heart language!

Please pray about supporting this project at $50
or $100 per month.

ANNUAL TEAM MEETING

Our 3rd Annual Team Meeting will take place on
May 29-30, 2014 in Nashville, Indiana. This is a by-
invitation-only meeting, but if you are interested in
attending, please call or email me.

FIELDER FAMILY NEWS

Our vehicle died in December with 317,000 miles
on it. Through a generous gift from one who knew
nothing about it, we were able to upgrade to a 2008
model. We are so grateful for how the Lord provides
before we even know we have a need.

We were
taking Emily
on a surprise
fun activity.
When she
8 kept asking
where we
were going, |
just told her,
“We are going
to that fun
place.” She was getting really frustrated with my
answer until we arrived and she saw that the name
of the place was THAT FUN PLACE!

Thank you for your partnership in prayer.
Exalting the Lord,
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Fielder Family (Ken, Linda & Emily)
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